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Dear Families: 

 

Open House: 

Tapleytown will be hosting our first Open House/Meet the teacher night 

on Thursday, October 12th at 5:00pm-6:30pm. We look forward to 

seeing all of our students and families attend. Families will be invited in 

to visit their child’s classroom and meet staff. For students who have 

moved classes due to re-organization, this will be a great opportunity to 

meet your child’s new teacher. School council will be selling popcorn in 

the gym. Proceeds of the sales will support Tapleytown school and 

students.  

 
Our next meeting will be on Wednesday October 18th at 6:30pm in the Staff Room.  
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